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Biosolids Beneficial Use Options - Request for Expressions of Interest

The Environmental Services Committee recommends to the Capital Regional District Board:
That staff be directed to issue a Request for Expressions of Interest for biosolids management under
Tier 2 of the Long-term Biosolids Beneficial Use Strategy.
(WP - Colwood, Esquimalt, Langford, Oak Bay, Saanich, Victoria, View Royal)
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